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The 2016 Super Conference call for
proposals opens soon! Our team of
conference planners has already
started brainstorming ideas for another
Super Conference, and we’re looking
for your ideas too.

Starting Monday, March 23, visit
www.accessola.com to find out how
you can submit your ideas. 

 

  OSLA NEWS
 
 Access Free Together for Learning Webinars and Resources

Need some fresh ideas for your school library programme? Taking a
Librarianship AQ? Visit the OSLA page to access Together for Learning (T4L)
webinars and other resources. Webinars include:

The Evolution of the Learning Commons: Challenges and Next Steps 
Get Into Inquiry: Creating a Culture of Inquiry with T4L
School Libraries Support Success: a dozen ways to be indispensable in
your district

 

  FOREST OF READING® AND FESTIVAL OF TREES™

 
Festival of Trees New Website and App!

A new website and mobile application for the Forest of Reading’s Festival of
Trees will be live on Monday, March 23! Be on the lookout for our big
announcement and for information on how you can download the app.

 
Festival of Trees™ Tickets on Sale NOW! 

 

The Festival of Trees™ culminates in a 2-day award celebration for the
school-aged programs in Toronto. 

More than 9,000 people from across the province attend this event, which is
co-presented by IFOA, at Harbourfront Centre, making it the largest literary
event for young readers in Canada.

Festivals are also being held in Thunder Bay and London.
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